
DRIFFIELD NORTHFIELD INFANT SCHOOL 
 

Tel: 258487                                                                                      7th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Here are some key dates and reminders for a very busy December.  As the last 
week of term is very busy with Christmas fun the children are welcome to 
come in non-uniform all week.  
 

Christmas Performances 
Just a reminder it is our Christmas performances are next week.  
Year 1’s performances are on Monday 11th December with 
Foundation and Year 2’s on Tuesday 12th December.  Tickets are 
required for all performances.  We do still have a few morning 
tickets left for all year groups, please call at the office if you would like 
anymore, many thanks. 
 

 
                                 Father Christmas  

We will be having a visit from Father Christmas on the afternoon of 
Wednesday 13th December.   

                                                                  
                                                      Christmas Cards 
We are happy for the children to bring their Christmas cards into 
school and there are post boxes in each area.  However, please can 
we ask that they write on classes on envelopes for ease of 
distributing.  Thank you for your support. 

 
                           On line Pantomime 
 We will be watching an online pantomime on the afternoon of 
Monday 18th December.   Everyone will be going in the hall and 

watching on the big screen and we will be providing ice creams for everyone.         
                                                     

                  Christmas Party Day 
                      Tuesday 19th December 

The children will be having their Christmas parties in their year 
groups on Tuesday 19th December and everyone is welcome to 
come to school in party clothes/non-uniform.   We will be 
providing the refreshments.                                                                                         

                                 
                                   
                                                      

tel:258487


           
             School’s Music Service Christmas Concert 
On Wednesday 20th December the School’s Music Service are 
coming into school to perform a Christmas concert during the 
afternoon. 

 
                                                            Magic Mike 
Magic Mike will be in school on the afternoon of Thursday 21st 
December for an afternoon of magic and fun.  This will also be a 
non-uniform day.   
 
                                                       Christmas Dinner 
Our Christmas dinner is on Friday 22nd December and as it is the last day we 
are having a Christmas jumper/non-uniform day.  The dinner will be:-    
                                                 

                            Christmas Turkey                                                                          
           Pigs in blankets, stuffing balls & gravy  
                                          or  
                 Quorn Fillet, (Vegetarian option) 
       Quorn sausage, vegetarian stuffing and gravy 
               Roast potatoes, peas & carrots 

 
       Homemade Christmas traybake or fruit or yogurt. 

 
                      

                     Christmas Singing 
Please join us at 2.45pm on Friday 22nd December for hot 
chocolate and festive treats and a chance to listen to the Year 2 
choir singing Christmas songs – everyone very welcome. 

 
                                                                                                                                      

Christmas Holiday 
We break up the Christmas holiday on Friday 22nd December and the children 
return to school on Tuesday 9th January 2024. 

 


